G. S. L. City, Augt. 30 / 53
Sir
Your letter dated June 30th is at hand, and in reply I enclose a letter of inquiry from your father to me, which affords me much gratification, as I could not learn your locality until I received your Letter, though I advertised in the "Deseret News" for your Whereabouts, and so informed your father.

Respectfully your Friend

Mr. Paul Roy				 Signed	 B. Young
Care of Mr. Eugane Pellaton
Hotel de la Croix Federale
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